
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Grade 12 Graduation Takes Place 
Thursday, June 22, 2023:  

The O’Gorman High School family gathered at 
St. Anthony’s Cathedral to celebrate the Grade 
12 student’s graduation ceremony, beginning 
with a Mass, celebrated by Bishop Poitras.   
Following the Mass the conferring of diplomas 
took place. 

Kelly Ann Marks, OHS Guidance Counsellor 
commented “The entire staff is very proud of the 
accomplishments of the Class of 
2023.  Individually and collectively, they have 
overcome adversity with grace and 
demonstrated resilience in an unprecedented 

time.  Each of our graduates is a truly unique individual.  We wish each of them 
success in their chosen pathway and a future filled with hope and happiness.” 
 
Sixty-six Grade 12 O’Gorman High School 
students graduated this year.    

Ted Weltz, O’Gorman High School 
Principal remarked “On behalf of the staff 
and our entire O’Gorman High School 
family, I would like to congratulate all of 
our 2023 OHS school graduates.  We wish 
you success in all of your future 
endeavours.” 
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